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Every person in this world has to deal with money and credit. We should be 

educating our children from kindergarten. Each year should be age appropriate. We 

should be educating our children about money, budgeting and credit, how it works 

and how best to use it. It's a shame that we don't do this. Look at Portland and you 

can see the majority of people have had little education about how to live and be self-

supporting individuals. I'm sure it's the same everywhere. We need to do a better job 

NOW!!  


